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Mr. Richard Stout 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 
17th Floor, 333 Dunsmuir Street 
Vancouver, B.C.   V6B 5R3 
 
Dear Mr. Stout: 

 
Re:  British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 

Request to Discontinue Resource Management Plan Quarterly Reporting 
 
The Commission acknowledges receipt of your March 18, 2005 letter transmitting ten copies of BC Hydro’s 
December 2004 Resource Management Plan reports, filed pursuant to Commission Letter No. L-12-01.  Your 
request to be allowed to discontinue further Quarterly Reports is approved, effective immediately, and no further 
reports under the requirements of Letter No. L-12-01 are required. 
 
 Yours truly, 
 
 Original signed by: 
 
 Robert J. Pellatt 
 
RJP/dlf 
 


